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13th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’re nearly at the end of term, and I would like to thank you for your support and for communicating 
with us regarding the temperature and safety of both pupils and staff. 
 

Sports Days  

With much regret we have made the decision not to go ahead with sports days on Friday (KS2) and 

Monday (KS3). 

 

Friday 15th July 

Whilst Sports Day will not be running on this day, we are still raising funds for ‘We Hear You’ through a 

Mufti Day and Cake Sale. We would appreciate a £1 donation to the charity for Mufti (this can be given to 

tutors in the morning) and please donate cakes at reception Friday morning. Cakes can be purchased after 

school at the Red Gates. 

 

Year 8 Presentation Evening 

We have liaised with the lovely Memorial Theatre and sadly, it will not be possible to ventilate the theatre 

and reduce temperatures enough to hold our traditional leavers presentation on Monday 18th July. Pupils 

will celebrate their awards during the academy day on Friday 22nd July instead. Unfortunately, parents will 

not be able to attend as well (there isn’t room!!) We will take as many photos as possible! 

 

Amber Weather Warning 

On Monday and Tuesday next week, the weather conditions are looking to be exceptionally hot. 

We have been reviewing guidance for working conditions and consulting with other schools. The comfort 

and wellbeing of all at the academy is important and we are monitoring classroom temperatures alongside 

ventilation and fan use to aid our decision making. We will be making a decision about how to safely 

operate and communicating this decision on Friday.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss E. Wilkes 

Head Teacher 
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